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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Planning,

I am writing to object to the proposed housing development of 12 new homes in
Cottrell Close, Hungerford.

I have listed the following reasons below - 

Noise pollution from construction traffic for the period of building.
Traffic disruption during the period of building. To include road surface
damage, on a one way in / one way out road.
Access to A4 delays with increased number of residents coming to/from the
close.
 The increased traffic flow, in a currently quiet and child friendly close, during
the build phase and in the future with subsequent vehicles within the close.
Safety of residents, particularly young children that currently play in the close,
with no foot path to the suggested new development.

We have a young family, and live here because of access to the green spaces and
safe area within Cottrell Close. With added houses & construction traffic, brings
added vehicles and unsafe roads. 

I would plead you to reconsider your suggested location.

Many thanks,
Charlotte Stephens 




